
 

Welcome Horseback Riders 
 
Thank you for choosing to visit the Saulsbury Bridge Recreation Area and explore our 

natural areas via horseback. Following is a reminder of rules and courtesies governing 

horseback riding in our park. 

 

 Horses must remain on designated roads and trails. Trails open to horses are 

marked with a sign showing a horse and rider. Trails closed to horses are marked 

with the same sign, with a red slash through the horse and rider. Trails open to 

horseback riding are highlighted in yellow on the area map. 

 

 Horses must use the most direct road route to a designated trail (see  the yellow 

trail on the Saulsbury area map) 

 

 Horses are not allowed in any campground, picnic area or on the ball field. 

 

 Parking for horse trailers is in the lot by the ball field (number 7 on area map). 

 

 Please clean up droppings around your trailer, or any your horses might leave on 

the roads in the park. 

 

 After extended rainy periods please use care to avoid undue damage to the trail 

surfaces. 

 

We have not had any serious problems with horses using our facilities; however some 

people disagree with allowing them on our trails. At this time the Conservation 

Board sees no problem in allowing horses on designated trails. With your cooperation 

in observing our rules we can continue with our current policy. Questions or com-

ments? Contact the office at (563) 264-5922 or stop by the ranger residence. 

 


